
 

1. CALL TO ORDER 

Professor and Chair, Department of Science and Technology Studies and Speaker, Bruce 

Lewenstein:  “I want to remind everybody that there are no photos or recording devices 

or programs for recording devices or things on your phones that record, et cetera, et 

cetera.  Ask everyone to please turn off or silence your phones, tablets, computer start-

up sounds, any other noise-making devices. 

 

“Remind the body that senators have priority in speaking, and only senators or their 

designated alternates may vote.  When it comes time to speak, please come to one of the 

microphones and identify yourself.  As usual, I will ask people to limit themselves to 

two minutes. 

 

“We have two people who have requested Good and Welfare -- time for Good and 

Welfare at the end of the meeting, so I will reserve that time. 

 
 


